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FYI
 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, 4 April 2019 9:09 AM
To: Alana Jelfs 
Subject: MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3
 
Narrawallee Land Clearing
 
I am writing to object to the developer's application to increase the number of housing blocks by
 6.
 
The developer has brutalised this whole area by clearing the entire site with more destruction to
 come. The development has shown absolute disregard for the sensitive area that it has
 destroyed.
 
People who bought into this area did so in good faith and expected that public spaces had been
 set aside for the enjoyment of all residents. This is unfair and should not be allowed as it
 detracts from their environment and their investment, but not Hazcorp's.
 
The other serious problem with the extra blocks, if they are approved, is that the public space
 that is to be retained behind them becomes land locked with no open access (apart from
 walkways between colourbond) from the public who wish to use it and develop it for the
 enjoyment of all. 
 
This whole development has been contentious from the very start, residents in Narrawallee are
 saddened by the destruction that has occurred already. Habitat has been destroyed and fauna
 displaced forever.
 
The developer should not be allowed to upset people any more than has this project has already.
 I appeal to the Independent Planning Committee to disallow this modification.
 
Frank Ward

 
NARRAWALLEE 2539




